Hello Family!

This is your child’s first lending library book from our lending library.  YEAH!!

Your child will check out books all year long.  
Please read this book with your child or read it to your child (depending on how difficult it is).  Talk about the book to be sure that your child understands the book.  Ask your child some basic questions and some higher order thinking questions that really push his or her thinking.

You may keep this book at home for 1, 2, or 3… nights.  When your child is ready to exchange the book for a new one, they bring it back to class.

Just a reminder- every 1st grader is required to read with an adult for at least 15 minutes each evening.  The lending library books help to keep a steady flow of new reading materials around the house.

Enjoy your special reading time together!!

Peace,

Mrs. Daye & Mrs. Robaczewski
